CITY OF HOLLYWOQD
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING

The City of Hollywood Planning and Urban Design Division will hold a public meeting in the
Hollywood Branch Library, Multipurpose Room, located at 2600 Hollywood Boulevard on the
following detailed information on Wednesday, May 22, 2024 from 5:30 PM to 7:30 PM.

HoLLywooDp 2050

COMPREHENSIVE PLAN

WHEN The City is updating its

Wednesday, May 22, 2024 comprehensive plan to

5:30-7:30pm account for changes
which have occurred since

WHERE the last update in 2008
Hollywood Branch Library, and to reflect changes

2600 Hollywood Blvd in state law. As the City
continues to grow, this
WHAT process is important to

Project Launch and Public Workshop guide visionary growth
and development
through 2050. Join us
to learn more about the
Hollywood 2050 process
and share your vision and
priorities for the City of
Hollywood.

REQUEST: The City is updating its Comprehensive Plan to account for changes which
have occurred since the last update in 2008 and to reflect changes in
state law. As the City continues to grow, this process is important to guide
visionary growth and development through 2050. Join us to learn more
about the Hollywood 2050 process and share your vision and priorities for
the City of Hollywood.

Two or more members of the same City board, commission or committee, who are not
members of this commission, may attend this meeting and may, at that time, discuss matters
on which foreseeable action may later be taken by their board, commission, or committee.

Persons with disabilities who require reasonable accommodation to participate in City
programs and/or services may call the Division of Engineering/Transportation & Mobility,
Clarissa Ip, ADA Coordinator/City Engineer, five business days in advance at (954) 921-3915
(voice) or email: cip@hollywoodfl.org. Hearing or speech impaired individuals, please call (800)
955-8771 (V-TDD).

Dated this 13th day of May, 2024. Patricia A. Cerny, MMC
City Clerk
Hollywood, FL




